
Sunday 28th November 2021
Churchwarden: Lois Evans has stepped down from her role as Clergy Warden. We
are grateful for her commitment and service over the last 6 months. Hannah Davies
will be taking on the role of Clergy Warden, please pray for her as she begins her
new role.

Stable Trail is coming to town! 10th & 11th December. Booking essential, tickets
cost £2.50 and they will go live on 28th November at 8pm.
To book for Friday - https://aberparish.churchsuite.com/events/luxwa6iq
To book for Saturday - https://aberparish.churchsuite.com/events/yyutbipk

Carols by Candlelight will be on 12th December at 6pm. Booking is essential for
this service as space will be limited. The tickets will go live at 12pm on 3rd December.
https://aberparish.churchsuite.com/events/p9yefqly  or phone 01970 617184.

The Mega Nativity will be on 19th December at 5pm. Booking is essential for  this
service as space will be limited. The tickets will go live at 8pm on 6th December.
Book via ChurchSuite https://aberparish.churchsuite.com/events/ruhdyayd or phone
01970 617184.

It’s not too late to join our Choir as we prepare for the lovely Carols by Candlelight
Service. Rehearsals are at 9.45am in the Castle Rooms. Do join, you are most
welcome! Please email  office@stmikes.net

Don’t forget we have an LMA noticesheet with prayers, readings and more information
about things happening in the LMA including some Christmas events and Mature
Munch.
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Donate online


